
Elected Member representations  Appendix 8 
 

From: Cllr. Forehead, Elaine <  
Sent: 21 July 2022 17:09 
To: Morgan, Alan <morgaa16@CAERPHILLY.GOV.UK> 
Subject: RE: Attlee court 
 

Hi Alan 
 
I have spoken to Chris and she is not able to access her laptop at present. She has 
asked I provide the following statement on her behalf. 
 
‘I have been the elected councillor for 33 years representing the Van. I this time I 
have dealt with many alcohol related complaints, which impact greatly on this 
community. A previous license was held by one shopkeeper and this proved to 
increase anti-social behaviour and violent incidents within the locality. We have a 
community where many individuals have complex needs, alcohol addiction being 
one. The applicant address is in very close proximity to a childrens play area, where 
there are already concerns of people consuming alcohol within. I feel this license will 
negatively effect the community that is already experiencing difficulties’ 
 
Cheers 
Elaine 
 


